May 21, 1981

Robert W. Hanson
Executive Director
Iowa Academy of Sciences
University of Northern Iowa
Cedar Falls, Iowa 50614

Dear Prof. Hanson,

The Action of the Finance Committee seems to be a positive step toward cooperation. It was one of the suggestions that we had made and we thought it a reasonable one. If the Board of Directors see fit to endorse this suggestion, we can move on to discuss our other concerns; the problem with conflicting datés, assignment of facilities which closer resemble our needs, and our desire for a more ambitious program than the Academy has usually given us time for. It would seem that some compromises could be made to deal with these interests.

Sincerely,

A. M. Fink

AMF/bf